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EDITORIAL

Members who look back to this issue for 1982 will find that I mentioned that we

would be issuing an Index in the New Year! This has not been forgotten, but ﬁas
been delayed for a special reason which will became apparant in due course. We also
hope to issue a Handbook covering the recently revised Rules and Regulations of this
Society, but I will ask the indulgence of the membership if they do not receive these
publications immediately 1984 comes into view.... may I take this opportunity to wish
you all a happy and enjoyable Christmas and New Year.

Colin Spong

Chairman & Editor

SOCIETY MEETING ON SATURDAY September 24, 1983

The Chairman welcomed 14 members and 6 visitors to the Centenary House, North Street,

in Leeds. Apologies were received from 8 members.

Membership

) Application from Mr L. Shotton (Hampshire) was approved, and a nomination was received

for Mr K. Morrison (Glasgow) and approved.

BPF Congress
The Society's delegates Mrs Y. Wheatley and Mr J.L. Whiteside asked for guidance from

the Society regarding election for Council of the BPF. The Society nominations were

R.C.A. Payne, A.W, Watton and Mrs H. Wellsted.

Displays
The following members displayed -

Flowers on Stamps: Lindy James; Study of !'Man's Flight into Space': Hans Hocke; Kosice Issue and Tatra
Park: Henry Sewell; 1945-46: Brian Day; Stamps of 1969: Yvonne Wheatley; Postal History: Brian Parker;
Prague Castle: Alan Knight; Registration Labels £ Etiquettes (Air): Alec Page; Exhibitions: Kay Goodman;
Post 1945 Pictorials: Reg Hounsell; and Fiscals & Stamped Paper: Joﬁn Whiteside.
The Chairman thanked'everyone who had given a display, and the meeting adjourned to a
local restaurant for dinner.

Mrs D Yvonne Gren
Honorary Secretary

SOCIETY MEETING AT THE BPF CONGRESS ON WEDNESDAY October 5, 1983

The Honorary Life President Mrs Kay Goodman welcomed 6 members and 2 visitors to the

Study Circle held in the Pump Room Complex, Bath. The meeting unfortunately clashed
with the Reception given by the Chairman of Congress at Jolly's, however, those present

had slipped away to see displays from the following members.






























